
RE Home Learning       Monday, 1st March021 

 

 

This half term we are learning about the concept of ‘Salvation’ which we will discuss next week, in 

class. Now that it is Lent we are going to learn a bit more about the Christian celebration of Easter 

and why it is so important to Christians. 

 

Your task this week is a pre-learning task. I would like to know how much you already know about 

Holy week – the run up to Easter. We will then learn about it in detail when you come back to school 

next week so don’t worry if you are not sure about some of the events. Just have a go!  

 

 I would like you to print out the PowerPoint slides attached. (Hopefully they are set to come out 

small but, if not, you can print them as ‘thumbnails’ in the printing options and they will come out 6 

slides to a page. If you don’t have a printer, just read the slides on your computer and write down 

the order. 

 

See you next week! 

 

Mrs Elders 

 


